



Chancellor Vladimir Mikhailovich Filippov People's Friendship University of Russia Moscow, Russia

Dear Chancellor,

It is our great pleasure and honor to congratulate you on your 55th Anniversary of PFUR, which will surely be a milestone for the promising development of your university.

Founded in 1960, PFUR started its journey with a mission to spread friendship to the world. It has been known as a prestigious university with worldwide reputation of high quality education. After 55 years productive effort, PFUR has cultivated more than 86,000 students from over 150 countries and regions. Attaching great importance to international cooperation, Henan University values our long and positive history of educational exchanges and looks forward to our continued cooperation in the future.

Again, please let me express our warmest congratulations to you and your colleagues. We are looking forward to witnessing your next achievement in the coming years.

Best regards,

Lou Yuangong

President

Henan University

地址: 开封市明伦街 85 号 电话: 0371-22199986 Address: 85 Minglun Street, Kaifeng, 475001, China Tel: (86) 371 2219 9986